
Town of Summit 
                               Monthly Meeting 
                                                           March 12, 2013 
 
Ed Pfaff called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. 
 
Roll Call: Ed Pfaff, Elaine Rollins, Jeff Hanson, Tammy Miller, Jim Miller 
 
Public Attendance: James Franz, Shaun Bellock, Pat Owens, Tim Owens 
 
Public Input:  None  
 
Tammy Miller read the minutes of the February meeting.  Jeff Hanson made a motion to accept the minutes 
as being read.  Seconded by Jim Miller.  Motion carried. 
 
Elaine Rollins gave the treasurer’s report.  A motion was made by Jeff Hanson to accept the report as 
presented.  Seconded by Jim Miller.  Motion carried. 
 
Building Permits:  Pat Owens presented a building permit to build a new home.  After the board reviewed 
the permit, Jim Miller made a motion to accept the building permit as presented.  Jeff Hanson seconded the 
motion.  Motion carried. 
  
Old Business:   Howard Fischer sent more information about the radio tower.  The board will take time to 
review the information and discuss at a later date.  More quotes and brands of new mowers were a topic of 
discussion.  The town board will continue looking and get more quotes. 
 
New Business:  The Town Hall move was discussed and it was decided that the town board will meet at a 
later date to look at the layout at the Town Shop and firm up some final decisions.    
   
Road Maintenance: New truck is here and the patrolman really likes it.  Sand pile is getting low so more 
may be needed if it continues to snow.  
 
Bills/Payments:  Bills and payments were reviewed.  Jeff Hanson made a motion to approve the bills as 
presented.  Jim Miller seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn meeting at 7:50 P.M. was made by Jim Miller.  Seconded by Jeff Hanson.  Motion carried. 
 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge. 
          Tammy Miller, Clerk 
 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 


